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• Lego Club is postponed till Wednesday this week. See you tomorrow!  
• Our first “Hot Lunch” or fun lunch is slated for the last week of September. You can now go on-line 

and book your choices using the website. Just google “GHMS Hot Lunch” and it will take you to the 
right spot.    

• Were you part of the coding club last year? If so, and you are looking to continue with coding this 
year, please come see Ms. Lamond during nutrition break or lunch to sign up. New students 
interested in coding will have a chance to join later in the year. 

• Cross country runners, thanks for your leadership yesterday! If any of you still have a jersey from the 
Terry Fox run, please bring it to our practice, which is today at lunch! Come straight to the gym at the 
lunch bell and bring your lunch with you. We will have a run first and then you can eat.   

• A call for help; yesterday, a scooter went missing from the scooter rack. It was a “Havoc” scooter 
with black handle bars and an iridescent (colour-changing) body. If you have seen this scooter, 
please let the office know. Thank you! 
 


